B.R.A. VL. Jenuary 22, 2020

Please refer to the calendar for important
dates & FACTS Family Portal for changes.

e 5th Grade will host Mass next week: Our school families are invited and encouraged to attend.

o MAP scores are coming home today: Overall we are very pleased with the results of our Winter MAP testing.
Teachers will evaluate scores and make plans for future progress at our faculty meeting on February 5. Mrs.
Lewis will have individual conferences with students about future goals.

e Report cards come home today!

e Congratulations to students who made their AR Goal for 2nd Quarter! Mrs. Sedota will serve a homemade
hot cookie on Friday for those who met their goal. Thank you Mrs. Sedota!

¢ PTO Meeting: Thank you to those who attended our Jan. 16th PTO meeting. Thank you to all who volunteered
for Taste of the Town; your fundraising efforts were a resounding success! Please see the charts shared Thursday
on RenWeb under resources.

o Basketball News: Come support your Crusaders this evening at Christian Academy: Jr. Boys play at 4pm, Girls
S5pm, and Sr. Boys 6pm. There are basketball games this Saturday @ home against St. Mark Catholic School:
Girls play at 2:15pm and Sr. Boys at 3:15pm.

e Family Prom is this Friday from 6-8 pm. We are so excited to kick-off Catholic Schools Week and revisit the 80’s!
For those of you who RSVP'd - We will see you there!

e Children’s Mass this Sunday at 9:15. Cantus Angelicus will sing and the Women'’s Club will host hospitality in
our cafeteria right after Mass. They are planning to have a special cake in honor of Catholic Schools Week!

o 8th Grade Parents: Please see the important information concerning the 8th grade trip in today’s folder.
e Catholic Schools Week begins January 27th: Please refer to the schedule that was sent home last week.

e Beach Walk donation envelopes and permission slips went home last week. Please encourage your child to
raise money for the hungry in our area.

e Pasta Dinner: Join us for the Stewardship Pasta Dinner on Tuesday, Jan. 28th 5-7pm in our CLC. The school is
hosting the dinner and Father Morgan will prepare some of his homemade pasta! Yum! Tickets are $5.00 per
person and can be purchased after Mass in the book store.

e Annual Giving Day: Next Tuesday, January 28th is the annual Giving Day for Catholic Schools. We will send out
the link that day and we ask you to please consider donating and sharing the link on your social media. Thank
youl!

e Help4Kids January, 31st: The Help4Kids van will be in the CLC parking lot Friday, Jan. 31st from 8-4pm. Coats
and warm clothing are greatly needed. Thank you for your generosity!

‘ﬂA_) "Every word of God proves true; he is a shield to those who take refuge in him."
W Proverbs 30:5
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